
Fourth- and Seventh-Grade Bus Eligibility 
  
Please be aware that for students moving up from third grade to fourth grade, the mileage for 
transportation eligibility changes from ½ mile to 1 mile. Students who were eligible for a bus in third 
grade may not be eligible in fourth grade. 
  
Also note that for students moving up from sixth grade to seventh grade, the mileage for transportation 
eligibility changes from 1 mile to 1 ½ miles. Students who were eligible for a bus in sixth grade may not 
be eligible in seventh grade. 
  
Please contact the Transportation Department at 631-224-2030 for any questions on student eligibility. 
 


